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Sacred Heart Roman Catholic Church
                       15 GRAMPIAN ROAD, TORRY, ABERDEEN, AB11 8ED
          The parish is part of the Diocese of Aberdeen Registered Charity: SC005122
Telephone:  07450831472
                  
      Parish Priest: Father Patrick 

E-mail: shtaberdeen@gmail.com  
Website: http:www.sacredhearttorry.com      
Sunday, 9th October 2016: The Twenty-eighth Sunday of Year C:  Psalter Week 4
Sunday (9th)          9.30 am: The Twenty-eighth Sunday of Year C: Mr Justice Anthony Ezeani RIP
Monday (10th)       No Mass 
Tuesday (11th)     10.00 am: Feria: Deceased Members of the Young Family & their Wives
Wednesday (12th) 6.00 pm: Feria: Intentions of Jo & Paul Costello
Thursday (13th)    10.00 am: Feria: Donor’s Intentions 
Friday (14th)
         6.00 pm: Feria: Jim Page RIP 
Saturday (15th)     10.00 am: St Theresa of Jesus: Intentions of Fr Patrick 
Sunday (16th)          9.30 am: The Twenty-ninth Sunday of Year C: Pro Populo
*************************************************************************
Please remember in your prayers the intentions of Sacred Heart Parish, all the sick especially Paul Costello and all those who have asked for our prayers and also the deceased members of our parish especially those whose anniversaries occur at this time.  Requiescant in Pace

Finances for Last Sunday, 2nd October 2016: Our collection last Sunday was £320.82 made up of £182.50 Gift Aid and Planned Giving and Loose, £132.32, Second Collection: £57.41, Tea Money £54.53 Thank you. 
Mass Attendance: Last Sunday, 25th September 2016: 62
Readers’ Rota Sunday, 16th October 2016: The Twenty-ninth Sunday of Year C: 1st: Nancy Lavarias, Psalm/Accl: Everest Akumonye, 2nd: Bibian Alabi, Bidding Prayers: Bibian Alabi
*****************************************Notices**************************************
Holy Rosary before Mass on Sundays, Weekdays, and Every third Monday of the Month: There will be Holy Rosary every Sunday before Mass, and on Weekdays Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament and Holy Rosary before Mass.  Holy Rosary will be said on every third Monday of the month by the Knights of St Columba here in Sacred Heart Church at 7pm. Please kindly endeavour to take part in this great devotion to God, thank you.
October is the month for the recitation of the Holy Rosary: The Holy Rosary and the litany of St Joseph will be recited in church every day before Mass throughout the month

Sacred Heart Church Lottery Scheme 2016/2017 At this moment the number of players for the lottery scheme is 50 out of a total of 59 is needed. In order to make up the required number a double entry slot is now available. This means that those who are already on the scheme can now acquire as many lucky numbers as they want. Kindly please speak to Will if you are interested. The lucky number for Saturday, 24th September was 55– as the number belongs to no one, the winnings for 8th October will be triple. Thank you. 
Church Fundraising: There is a bucket and a box at the back of the church for donation to the church towards its upkeep; alternatively do please make a donation through the bank with the following parish account number: 00756466, sort code: 800521. Please be generous and God will bless you.

A Regular monthly Traditional Latin Mass offered by priests of The Sons of the Most Holy Redeemer based in Orkney takes place this Sunday 9th October at 11.15am in Sacred Heart Church, Torry.  Everyone is welcome.  For further information please contact: weemairt@gmail.com or Mobile: 07534188900

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament every Thursday beginning with Mass at 10am and finishing with Holy Hour at 8pm. Please kindly use this opportunity to worship the Lord in the Blessed Sacrament, pray for your private intentions and those of others. 

Catechism Classes for Children – aged 6 – 17, preparing for the Sacraments of initiation every Wednesday in the parish hall begins this Wednesday, 12th October from 4.45 to 6pm and finishes with Mass at 6pm  

The Aberdeen African Catholic Ladies (AACL) would like to invite everyone to their family fun day to raise funds for charity in this Year of Mercy. All Proceeds will go to help those in need in Aberdeen. There will be a range of food and drinks available for purchase and fun activities for kids. Date: Saturday, 22nd October 2016, Venue: St Mary's Cathedral, Time: 12noon - 5pm. For more information, please contact Liz on 07577 771173.
